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BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 
Mt. Sterling, Illinois 

January 24, 2022 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education was held on Monday evening, January 24, 2022, at 6:00 
p.m. in the Brown County High School band room. The meeting was called to order by Heath Fullerton. 
The minutes were recorded by McKenzie Taute.  
 
Roll call: Fullerton, yea; Blaesing, yea; Blakeley, absent; Hughes, yea; Eichelberger, 6:04; Koch, yea; 
Boylen, yea. 
 
Attendance: Lan Eberle, Pollee Craven, Alex Ebbing, McKenzie Taute, Tracy Conley, Kris Gallaher, Lindsey 
Luthy, Brian Luthy, Daniel Luthy, Ryan Miller, Heather Miller, Sam Miller. 
 
Visitors:  
Mr. Ebbing recognized Brown County Middle School student of the month, Sam Miller. Ebbing said 
Miller was nominated by Mrs. Prather for his dedication to academics, hard work and politeness.   
 
Mrs. Craven recognized Brown County High School student of the month, Daniel Luthy. Craven said 
Luthy was nominated by Mr. Garrett for his perseverance this school year and his ability to work well 
with classmates.  
 
Motion by Blaesing, seconded by Hughes, to approve the Consent Agenda. 
Roll call: Fullerton, yea; Blaesing, yea; Hughes, yea; Eichelberger, yea; Koch, yea; Boylen, yea. 
Motion Carried 
 
Correspondence: Fullerton thanked the Brown County State Bank for their monthly affinity card 
donation in the amount of $574.31.  
 
Discussion Items:  
Solar Panels: Eberle addressed the board regarding a recent solar proposal from Future Green. The 
board discussed concerns with the placement of the potential panels. 








